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York Residential 
Our Class Three pupils are currently away in York on their one night residential 
visit. Yesterday, the pupils walked along the river into the city centre, then 
visited the Jorvik Centre and Dig. On returning to their accommodation, the 
pupils took part in a bread making workshop! Today, the pupils will be visiting 
York Minister.  
 
Thank you Miss Brown for arranging such a brilliant trip and to all the staff that 
accompanied the pupils.    

Warm Weather                                                                                                                 
It has been great to finally have an entire week of sunshine this week! The pupils have really enjoyed their outdoor 
PE lessons and playtimes. If the weather continues next week please ensure that your child brings a water bottle and 
cap to school. Also, please ensure that your child has suntan lotion on.  

Tom Palmer Visit  

Award winning author Tom Palmer will be visiting school on Tuesday 21st May. Tom will be talking to the pupils in 
Class Three and Four about his latest book Angel of Grasmere as well as his extensive back catalogue. As part of 
Tom’s visit he will also be signing copies of his books. If you would like your child to have a signed copy of one of his 
books please use the ordering information attached to the newsletter email.  

Please note the deadline for orders is midnight on Wednesday 15th May. 

SATs 
Next week, our amazing Year 6 pupils will be completing their Standard Assessment Tests (SATs). The pupils will sit 
tests in Reading, Maths and Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar. The assessment results are used as a way of 
measuring school performance nationally. The pupils will receive their results on Tuesday 9th July.    
 
National Online Safety 
This week’s National Online Safety update is about online shopping. The guide explains how different online 
shopping apps and websites work.  
 
To sign up for your own free National Online Safety account please follow the link below.  
https://nationalcollege.com/enrol/old-hutton-cofe-school 
 
Thanks for your continued support. 
Nick 
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Attendance in School  
Whole School Attendance  94.3% 
Attendance for W/C 16.4.24 90.62% 
Attendance for W/C 22.4.24 91.83% 
Attendance for W/C 29.4.24 95.16% 
Attendance for W/C 6.5.24 97.38% 

 
Key Dates  

Event Date  
Tom Palmer Visit Tuesday 21st May  
Break up for May Half Term Friday 24th May 

 
School Year dates 2023-24 
   
Summer Term 2024 
Tuesday 16th April – Friday 19th July 
Early May Bank Holiday: Monday 6th May 
Half Term Holiday: Monday 27th May – Friday 31st May 
 
Nursery applications for 2024/25 
January 2025 entry Closing date for applications – 22 September 2025 
 
For all applications please 
visit https://legacy.westmorlandandfurness.gov.uk/childrensservices/schoolsandlearning/lss/schooladmissions.asp 
for further information on how to apply. 


